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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE       Contact: State Senator Mark Miller 
June 27, 2019         608-266-9170 
 

Statement from Senator Mark Miller on the Supreme Court Redistricting Decision 
 

Madison – “This decision should make it abundantly clear that Wisconsin needs a nonpartisan redistricting commission 
and that we cannot rely on the federal courts to fix our maps. Governor Tony Evers included a provision to create such a 
commission in his Executive Budget. Despite the fact that 72 percent of Wisconsinites support nonpartisan redistricting, 
all Republicans voted against it in the final version of the State Budget. 
 
“The voters of Wisconsin should choose their representatives, not the other way around. I will continue to stand with 
Governor Evers and fight for fair, nonpartisan maps in Wisconsin.” 
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